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                          Crocus vallicola 
 



It is a busy time for me 

both in the garden and 

travelling around to give 

talks -I am just back 

from giving a talk in 

Belfast and will soon 

head across to Uppsala 

in Sweden for a 

weekend of talks on 

bulbs from an 

international list of 

speakers.  

While I am travelling 

the autumn bulbs are 

coming into flower in 

the garden and as many 

of the blooms are 

delicate and last only for 

a short time, especially 

in the wind and rain, I 

am missing seeing some 

of them at their best. 

 

 

In the frame Crocus vallicola is flowering in a number of pots, some are in their own pot, others have decided to 

join their neighbours by self-seeding in with some of the other bulbs.  

 

 
Crocus vallicola 



 

Our weather 

with cool moist 

summers 

provides just the 

sort of growing 

conditions that 

allows Crocus 

vallicola to 

thrive however 

those same 

conditions also 

favour slugs and 

snails of which 

we have plenty, 

and they chew 

through the 

floral tube 

felling the 

beautiful flowers 

like a 

lumberjack 

would a large 

tree.  

 

 

 
We do go around hunting molluscs, especially the snails, which we can find and dispose of, but at this time of year 

I reluctantly revert to using a small amount of the slug pellets. I literally drop the small blue pellets one by one near 

to susceptible plants ï it only takes one pellet to catch out the culprit which I can then dispose of safely. You can 

see evidence of the chewing molluscs in the majority of the images in this weekôs Bulb Log. 


